Michael T Archdeacon, MD, FIOTA

“The OTA Research Mentoring Program has been an incredibly fulfilling experience. The opportunity to
provide guidance and advice to a an aspirational OTA member in the form of research mentoring further
solidifies my confidence in the future of our Association. The mentoring program provided structure to
ensure that both me as the Mentor and Zach as the Mentee were engaged in the experience. | would
highly recommend participation to other OTA members!”



